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March 23, 2017
Dear Lions Club of Rockaway,

Thank you for the amazing gift of continued support. Your club has
become a very special organization to me and to many families whose
children attend Nehalem Elementary School. Since taking on the position
of Family Resource Coordinator nearly eight years ago, I've witnessed the
Lions Club of Rockaway make generous, unsolicited donations each year -
now totaling over $2,000.

Each year there are new needs as families move in and out of our
school. Some needs are constant, such as shoes, clothing, food, hygiene
needs and lots of misc. assistance. Thanks to community organizations such
as yours, I can facilitate the needs of our struggling families by accessing
greatly appreciated cash donations. It's clear you have generous hearts
and an uplifting community spirit. -

It is my hope that some of our children will one day grow up to fill the

shoes so many of you walk in today. Thank you for each and every step you
take to help them along the way.

Sincerely,

w

Linda Hershey



